From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Thursday, December 1, 2022 11:24:46 AM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 12:27 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-12-01

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Doreen Smith

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

We are being way too much for gas from Enbridge you don't read the meter every month. I started getting
charged$100.00 more than last few bills and hardly have my gas on. We all want a different gas company. Never
had a problem with union gas

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --


mailto:registrar@oeb.ca



